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Your 2022 NEAFCS Board FINALLY met IN PERSON on May 17-18. 
Over the course of this 2-day session we had a great time getting to 
know each other and had much deeper discussions than during a Zoom 
meeting. 
 
Just a few of the many topics discussed include: 

• Plans for the 2022 Annual Session in Raleigh, NC 

• 2023 and 2024 budgetary decisions 

• Affiliate Officer Training opportunities 

• Review of current deadlines throughout the year 

• 2022 slate of officers for election at Annual Session 

• Data collection, writing and usage of NEAFCS Impact Statements 

• Proposed bylaws changes 
 
This dynamic group of Board members is working together to serve the membership and move 
the profession forward. We can’t wait to see so many of you in Raleigh! 
 


